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With a wish to familiarize our first year geoscience students with their lecturers, we have introduced a staff-student
interview project during their first few weeks as students, a project modified from Dwyer (2001). Our main goals
with this project are to tighten the (apparent) gap between the faculty members and the students by introducing the
students to academia through a personal meeting. The students are grouped and asked to find an interesting staff
member to interview, and are instructed to ask for a CV, a list of publications and an example of a scientific paper
authored by the interviewee. During the interview the students should find out how this specific academic career
was formed, and how the idea for the example paper came up and finally became a published paper. The students
then present their interviewee in class. We also asked the students to answer a questionnaire before and after the
exercise. After the exercise students reported a better understanding of the nature of the geosciences and a more
nuanced view towards research. They express surprise in how accessible the researchers were, and that they feel
more at home at the department after the project. These preliminary results are followed up by interviews of the
participating students in December and January 2016/17.


